
 

 

1.12.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

***Christmas Fair – TODAY – 4pm – 6pm*** 

Please come and support the Christmas Fair this afternoon. Thank you so much for all the 

contributions for the stalls. The PTFA Elves have been in school all day working hard to prepare 

everything. Please park responsibly when coming to the fair. 

Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity – Wednesday 6th December at 1:30pm 

Tickets are still available for this performance. Three tickets per family will be for sale until Monday. 

Any spare tickets will go on open sale on Tuesday morning if you need more than three. 

We cannot guarantee you a ticket/seat if you just turn up on Wednesday as the hall has a seating 

capacity for fire regulations and we cannot exceed this number. Buy your tickets in advance to 

avoid disappointment. 

Please use the St Nicholas bus park unless you are a blue badge holder and this is displayed and is 

valid. Blue badge holders may park at the front of school. All cars need to be off the St Nicholas bus 

park by 2:30pm. 

Pre School / Reception Nativity – Wednesday 13th December at 1:30pm 

Tickets are still available for this performance. Three tickets per family will be for sale until Monday 

11th December. Any spare tickets will go on open sale on Tuesday 12th December in the morning if 

you need more than three. 

We cannot guarantee you a ticket/seat if you just turn up on Wednesday as the hall has a seating 

capacity for fire regulations and we cannot exceed this number. Buy your tickets in advance to 

avoid disappointment. 

Christmas Dinner – Thursday 14th December 

Please book your child’s Christmas Dinner online by Monday 11th December. 

All children can come to school in a Christmas jumper in addition to normal uniform on this day if 

they wish. 

Pantomime – Monday 11th December 

Our annual trip to the Panto is nearly here. If the weather is dry we will walk across the campus field 

to Stonesmanor Lane and on to The Grange. All children need a warm, waterproof coat and suitable 

footwear.  

God Bless, 

Justine McEniff, Headteacher                                              DATES ON NEXT PAGE 

 



Dates: 

Monday 4th December 3pm – Mini Vinnies 

Wednesday 6th December 1:30pm – KS1 (Years 1&2) Nativity Play  

Monday 11th December – Morning – Whole school to the Grange Pantomime 

Wednesday 13th December 1:30pm – EYFS (Reception Class & PreSchool Nativity)  

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December 10am – Rocksteady Concert for parents of band members  
 

Wednesday 20th December 

Whole School Carol Concert at St Wilfrid’s Church 

Parents are most welcome – it starts at 11:30am at church 

Children to be dropped at school as normal. The children will be 

taken by coach to St Wilfrid’s Church, Witton Street Northwich. CW9 

5NP during the morning. 

Fr Paul Standish and school share the cost of the coaches for this 

very special annual event. There is no charge made to parents. 

ALL children to be collected from St Wilfrid’s Parish Hall behind the 

church after the Carol Concert. 

It usually finishes between 12:15pm and 12:30pm. 

All children must be collected by 1pm from the Parish Hall.  

No Night Owls that day. 

 


